Will Coffman

From: Tom Davis <tdavis@co.teton.id.us>
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 1:34 PM
To: Will Coffman

Subject: James Sayers

Hi Will,

I am in support of James W "Jim" Sayers election to the ICC Board of Directors as a Director at Large.
Sincerely,
Thomas L Davis, Past President of Snake River Chapter

Thomas L. Davis CBO, CPE, CBI, CMI
Building Official

150 Courthouse Dr #170

Driggs, ID 83422

208-354-2593 x202

Cell #: 208-313-5106
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